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Dear parents/guardians:  

We have had a very busy few weeks in the school.  I would like to thank all the children and 

staff for their hard work over the last few weeks.  

 Well done to all the great children who made their First Communion on 18th May. 

Thanks to Ms Tuohy and Ann for all their work preparing the children for the big day. 

Thanks to Ms Cooney, Ms McDonagh and Martina and the children who sang in the 

choir on the day. A special thanks to all the Parents who organised such a lovely 

party for the children after. You work is greatly appreciated!  

 Congratulations to the children in 5th and 6th who made their Confirmation on 26th 

May. They were all excellent. Thanks to Ms Regan and Ms Burke for all the 

preparation work with the children. Thanks to Ms Cooney and Martina for their work 

with the choir. It was also lovely to see some of our past pupils joining the choir on 

the day! 

 Our boys and girls have been playing their Cumann na mBunscol games this month. 

Thanks to everyone who has helped out – Ms Tuohy, Ms Gordon, Eilise and Sean. 

The girls are through to the semi-finals against Scoil Ursula. We wish them all the 

best! A special congratulations to all the children who took part for their excellent 

behaviour at the games.  

 Well done to Arlin Barrett who represented our school in the Cumann na mBunscol 

Exhibition game in Markievicz Park. Congratulations also to Farrell Moran who 

refereed the boys’ exhibition game.  

 Our Green School Committee collected their 7th Green Flag on May 16th in 

Claremorris. Thanks to Ms Gordon and Mr Cawley for their work with the 

committee. We will celebrate this great achievement later in the term.  

 Ms Tuohy is having surgery on her leg in the middle of June. June 10th is her last 

teaching day this year. We look forward to seeing her back next year and wish her 

best with her surgery. We also thank her for continuing to prepare the First 

Communion class and the girls football team despite her injury. Ms Dolan will take 

2nd class until the end of the year.  

 Sports’ Day for children from 1st class to 6th class will take place on Tuesday June 4th 

in Kilcoyne Park. Children should wear school tracksuits on Tuesday – please label all 

clothes!! Children should also bring a rain jacket and wear sun tan cream. An extra 

drink of water and one small treat can also be brought on the day.  

A reminder that school is closed on Friday May 31st and Monday June 3rd.  


